

1 Trophy Wood Drive, Trophy Club, TX 76262 | 682.237.2900 | info@trophyclub.org | trophyclub.org

To: Parks and Recreation Board

From: Tony Jaramillo, Director of Parks and Recreation

CC: Brain TenEyck, Recreation Superintendent

Melinda Ciaglia, Recreation Coordinator

Re: Parks and Recreation scholarship for BNHS students

Parks and Recreation Board Meeting, October 15, 2018

Agenda Item:

Discuss and provide input on creating a Parks and Recreation Scholarship for seniors attending Byron Nelson High School (T. Jaramillo).

Background and Explanation:

Discuss the possibility of offering a scholarship to a high school senior at Byron Nelson High School; discuss various prerequisites in order for the student to be awarded the scholarship.

Financial Considerations:

The Parks and Recreation department would like to offer a \$1,500 scholarship to a senior at Byron Nelson High School accepted at a college or university. This would be a Park and Recreation expenditure of \$1,500 per year.

Legal Review:

Not applicable

Strategic Link:

Not applicable

Board/Commission/ or Committee Recommendation

Staff Recommendation

Staff recommends that the Park Board approves awarding the annual \$1,500 grant to a Byron Nelson High School student.

Attachments:

Not applicable